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This year, the ISU Keramos chapter succeeded at 

organizing more member activities. Several invited 

speakers discussed their research on ceramic materials, 

allowing students the opportunity to network with 

professors and professionals in the ceramics field. 

Several members attended the Annual Convocation 

meeting at MS&T. We also organized recreational events 

outside of the normal meeting times.  

 

Students were invited to blow glass with the Iowa State 

Gaffer’s Guild and to throw pottery at the ISU 

Workspace, helping students work with ceramics in a 

fun, social setting. These activities reinforced the idea of 

ceramics as an art form, introducing students to 

enthusiasts of many backgrounds 

 

The ISU chapter also sponsored various social events 

including a game night, a bowling party, and glass-

candy making, in order to promote friendship between 

members. We see these activities as crucial to building a 

strong community within our Keramos Chapter. To this 

end, we also designed and ordered t-shirts specific to 

Keramos and Iowa State. 

 

A Facebook page was created to increase awareness 

among members and alumni of current activities, 

meetings, and events. This has helped to increase and 

maintain active membership. It has also helped to keep 

track of alumni and maintain contact with them.  

 

To prepare for initiation into Keramos, new students 

worked with the executive board to slip-cast their own 

plaques. Members of the executive board perfected 

firing and glazing techniques for Keramos plaques. In 

previous years, this work was neglected; by refining this 

process, we have enabled members to complete their 

plaques, allowing them to be more formally recognized 

as Keramos members.  
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In order to better model our chapter after the national chapter requirements, the 

executive board worked with the Iowa State Government of the Student Body to 

change the minimum GPA required for new inductees to be initiated. We expect this 

to assist in building the number of chapter members.  

 

General Meeting Speakers 

Dr. Kristen Constant: Undergraduate 

experience in ceramic academia, research and 

industry 

Dr. Pratik Ray: Metallic Glasses 

Dr. Timothy McGee: Ceramic uses in industry 
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The Iowa State University Keramos Chapter has had a successful year consisting of 

a large increase in membership, activities, and involvement with other ceramics 

and materials organizations. Our membership has more than doubled in size, and 

will hopefully continue to grow in years to come. Various professional, ceramics 

related, and social activities have helped to create a tight knit group of active 

members. These activities have also promoted networking with other campus 

organizations, professionals in the ceramics industry, and professors at Iowa State. 

Plans for the future include continuing to recruit more members, maintain active 

members, and continue to work with other ceramics related organizations both on 

and off campus.  




